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From: Anna Hulskramer

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 9:39 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Urgent Concern Regarding Air Quality Impact from Dofasco Emissions

Dear Clerks,

| hope this email finds you well. | am writing to express my serious concern regarding the air quality in
our area, specifically due to the ongoing emissions from Dofasco. The smell being emitted has become
unbearable, and it is making it increasingly difficult for my family and me to breathe when outdoors.

Upon returning from a camping trip in the Kawarthas, where | had no issues breathing, | immediately
noticed a difference in my health as soon as | got home. | began coughing again and have had to rely on
my inhalers to breathe. The impact on my respiratory health is alarming and concerning for my overall
well-being.

Additionally, my home is consistently covered in a layer of black grime, which is extremely difficult to
remove and raises further questions about the pollutants in the air we are exposed to daily. This issue is
affecting the quality of life for my family and me, and | am sure it is impacting many other residents as

well.

| understand this concern has been raised before, but the situation has not improved. | am urging you to
take action to address this matter immediately, as it is affecting the health and safety of the community.

| appreciate your attention to this urgent issue and look forward to hearing what steps can be taken to
resolve this matter.

Sincerely,

Anna Hulskramer





